	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	January 13, 2020

	
Hi,

We will continue our snow unit this week and base a few activities around the children’s book The Snowy Day by Ezra Jack Keats.  We will sequence the story and think about how Peter used the snowy world around him for an adventure.  

If your child has a summer birthday and they want to celebrate with us, you can pick a day on the calendar to bring a special snack. Please let me know so we can sing Happy Birthday and make it special for them. 

Spanish has been moved to Thursday mornings.  We will be having a Valentine’s Day party. I will post a treat sign- up as the date gets closer. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]CrossFit starts Monday afternoon.  Please bring sneakers.  Thank you!

Thank you to all those who brought snack this week.  Have a great weekend!


--Miss Laura 

	

Upcoming Dates:


· MLK Day- Monday, January 20th Open School closed 

· Swimming starts February 4th 1:30-2pm
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